
Preparation for construction of first declines  

Byrnecut Underground Congo SARL (BUCS) has been awarded the contract for the permanent support 
of the box-cut walls and the initial 1.2 kilometres of development for each of the two declines. BUCS 
staff, equipment and materials have been mobilized to site. 

The project team at Kamoa has completed the construction of offices and workshops at the mine site, 
as well as power and fuel supply facilities to accommodate the decline development work. Upgrading 
and expansion of the Kamoa camp to accommodate the BUCS staff and other contractors is on 
schedule. 

Figure 15: Double-boom drill rig parked in the BUCS temporary workshop. 

 

Figure 16: Drilling of anchor-bolt holes at the Kamoa box cut. 
 

 


